
From:  
To: CouncilAgenda 
Subject: Fwd: Stop signs 
Date: Thursday, August 4, 2022 8:54:00 AM 

 

Dear Orangeville Council members, 
 
I want to share my opinion with you about a much needed stop sign at College and 
Fieldgate before the upcoming council meeting. We have lived on Fieldgate for 7 years 
and its always been a very busy intersection for a residential subdivision. We have had a 
couple of accidents this past winter with drivers blinded by the sun crashing into parked 
cars right at the intersection. I believe both accidents could have been avoided would 
there have been a stop sign. 
Its a walking route for students heading to two schools, there is no crossing guard at this 
intersection. A stop sign would make it much safer for all students walking to St. 
Andrews, Credit Meadows as well as high school students walking to ODSS. 
We have also noticed quite a few cars speeding down College. There are no stop signs at 
all between Blind Line and Elaine, adding one or two would most definitely help slow 
those drivers down. 
 
Thank you,  
Inga Layman 


